Special Note for Bridge Demolition, Renovation and Asbestos Abatement

If the project includes any bridge demolition or renovation, the successful bidder is required to notify
Kentucky Division for Air Quality (KDAQ) via filing of form (DEP 7036) a minimum of 10 working days prior
to commencement of any bridge demolition or renovation work.

Any available information regarding possible asbestos containing materials (ACM) on or within bridges to
be affected by the project has been included in the bid documents. These are to be included with the
Contractor’s notification filed with the KDAQ. If not included in the bid documents, the Department will
provide that information to the successful bidder for inclusion in the KDAQ notice as soon as possible. If
there are no documents stating otherwise, the bidders should assume there are no asbestos containing
materials that will in any way affect the work.



